
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

Thursday 5th September 2024 
 

Jeans For Genes – Wednesday 18th September 
 
       

 
On Wednesday 18th September, we will join thousands of schools up and 
down the country coming together to wear denim, have fun and raise 
money for ‘Jeans for Genes’.  
 
Jeans for Genes is the UK’s only awareness and fundraising event which supports 1 in 10 
families across the UK affected by a genetic condition.  
 
1 in every 25 children have a genetic condition. Some are well known, some are invisible, and 
others are incredibly rare with life altering consequences. All have their challenges and need 
specialised help, support and services.  
 
Which is where we come in! Jeans for Genes week is a great opportunity to come together, 
show support and celebrate difference.  
 
On the day, we invite all pupils to wear jeans and other appropriate items of denim clothing. 
There will be a special assembly to raise awareness of genetic conditions and the inspiring 
stories of people who face these challenges.  
 
We know that there is a lot going on and that for many people things are pretty tough 
financially. But every penny donated adds up to make a whole world of difference.  
 
You can donate via our payment system on Arbor or send some money with your child to 
school. Every little pound or penny helps. Thank you SO much for your support!  
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